
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

AIR CANADA – SYSTEM-WIDE 
RAMP, BAGGAGE  

& CABIN SERVICE MEMBERS 
 

COMPANY CHANGES TO  
THE CURRENT SHIFT TRADE POLICY 

 
Dear Brothers and Sisters: 
 
Your Union met with Air Canada yesterday (February 2, 2015) to further discuss the above issue. 
 
The Company advised us they are releasing a National Bulletin later this week that will include all of 
the Company’s required changes. 
 
Once the Union has a copy of this in written form we will be deciding on the next appropriate course 
of action. 
 
Thank you for your support. We will inform you as quickly as possible of our next step. 

In solidarity, 

 
 
 
 
 

Boyd Richardson, General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
BR:gls  
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